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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am a resident of Fountainstown, Co. Cork, and, as such, I believe our area ( and 

Crosshaven, and Myrtleville ) should be in the same electoral area as Carrigaline. I do not 

believe there is any logic in our area being transferred to the Bandon/ Kinsale local electoral 

area. 

 

Regards, 

 

Richard O’Leary. 

 


